
There’s Still Time 

The end of the 2013 Congressional session is drawing near, 

but there’s still plenty of time for members to go “on the 

record” in support of Alzheimer’s initiatives.  

 

Alzheimer’s is the costliest disease in America and is set to 

increase like no other. Caring for those with Alzheimer’s is 

essential, and yet today it threatens to bankrupt families, 

businesses and our healthcare system. Looking ahead, it will 

continue to place an enormous and unsustainable strain on 

federal and state budgets that grows year by year. Yet many of these issues are avoidable with strong 

federal leadership. 

 

Congress still has a chance to invest additional resources that can change the course of this disease.  

Remind your members of Congress that it’s time to invest in Alzheimer’s. 

 

 

https://act.alz.org/site/Advocacy;jsessionid=A218FA3C85D1CD6DB9C385BFC256B378.app201a?pagename=homepage&page=UserAction&id=1145

